
 
 
From: Wentz, Wayne H. (Mission Systems) 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2014 12:05 PM 
To: Susan Maxwell 
Subject: RE: 3239 Fielding Lane 
 
Hi Susan!  

You’re very kind to offer such a compliment! It’s easy for me to be the 
best when I have the BEST management team working so hard for me! I 
often share ownership stories with friends who own out-of-town 
properties. While they all have varying degrees of satisfaction with their 
management companies, NONE of them even come close to the level you 
all provide. In the 15 years Christone and I have been associated, I have 
NEVER been disappointed or EVER considered another company. The 
primary reason is people like you, Susan, who make the difference. You 
can tell Sr. & Jr. I said thatJ 

Concerning my house on Mayfair, how about doing just the North side of 
the house this time. 

Also, I called Kaye and told her the good news about her house. She was 
quite relieved to say the least. I asked her to call you about the fridge. She 
said she would, so you should hear from her very soon. 

Thank you again, Susan! If you don’t hear from Kaye in a day or so, let me 
know. Maybe I can relay a message. 

Sincerely,  

W2 

Wayne H. Wentz 
Northrop Grumman 
3200 Samson Way 
Bellevue, NE 68123 
 

 
	
  


